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Pickleball  
Our Club has fully embraced this very popular game. Yellow 

markings on the floor and a simple net are all that was needed. 

Teams of two players take turns serving until one team has scored 9 

points. A game takes from 10 to 15 minutes. While it can be played 

outside on a tennis court, playing indoors is a great option for our 

climate.  

We’ve added a third time for this activity.      Come see! Come play! 

 

Pickleball was 

invented in 1965 in a 

Washington State backyard!  

Ongoing Club 

Activities 
Daily Access Fee: Pay once and enjoy 

activities all day (Members $2, Non-

Members $4)  

Coffee Club:   Monday to Saturday 9 - 11 a.m.  Monday to Friday 2 – 4 p.m. 

Cribbage and Pool:  Monday to Saturday 9 - 11 a.m.  Monday to Friday 2 – 4 p.m. 

Canasta:   Monday 1 p.m. Donna 780-929-3585  

Pickleball:   Tues./Thurs. 9 - 11 a.m.; *Fri. 3 – 5 p.m.* Tina 780-914-8880 

Exercise:  Monday, Wednesday, Friday 11 – noon. Jeannette 780-737-1018 

Bridge: Tuesday and Thursday, 1 - 3:30 p.m. *Tournament planned for Sep. 23
rd

 * 

Bingo: Wednesday 7:30 p.m. See Facebook page for current $$ in Loonie Pot. 

Floor Curling: Will start again in the Fall. See separate handout for 2021/22 Results. 

Evening Darts and Pool: Friday 7 p.m. John 1-250-715-6986 

Quirky Quilters:   Bi-weekly Thursdays 7-9 p.m. Audrey 780-929-8212  

BUS TRIPS:   Weekly Shopping and Monthly River Cree Casino – see posted schedules  

For more information, contact Terry Ellis, Phone 587-988-9598, email terry20ellis@gmail.com  

and check the Club website https://www.beaumontseniors.net/ 

Next Sunday Brunch –June 5, 2022 

If, after you’ve said yes, you find you can’t attend, please call Elizabeth at 780-929-9284. 

Board of Directors 2021-2022 

Beaumont 50+ Club 
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Club Phone: 780-929-5333     Email:  beaumont50plusclub@gmail.com 
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EXECUTIVE   
Bill Daneluik President 587-357-5206 
Jim Dunbar Vice-President 780-929-9284 
Linda Cust Treasurer 1-403-304-7415 

 Secretary  
Phil Lee Past President 780-335-9664 
Committee Chairs: Finance: Bill;    Activities: Terry; 

Fundraising: Maxine Cherwonka (780-929-5588)  

Operations/Mainten: John;       Communications: Barb; 

Membership: Elizabeth;     Board Development: Joyce 

Other Positions: 

Hall Rentals:   Terry Ellis, 587-988-9598 

Transportation:   Gilbert Shantz, 780-929-9500 

Newsletter:   Ilona Ryder, 780-737-8115 

DIRECTORS   

Barb Willis 780-929-8932 

Cathy Cameron 780-818-1050 

Elizabeth Dunbar 780-929-9284 

Firmin Beaudoin 780-405-4491 

George Brademann 780-929-5859 

Gilbert Shantz 780-929-9500 

John Atherton 1-250-715-6986 

Joyce Johnson 780-250-8814 

Norm Morris 1-403-586-9935 

Sandra Lefevre 780-737-3344 

Tina White 780-914-8880 

 

Membership 
At 239 members, we have reached and exceeded pre-pandemic numbers! Between now and August 

31, the reduced membership fee of $15 is the best deal in town! Tell your friends to join. 

New Ideas Needed 
 We desperately need ideas and volunteers for preparing Sunday Brunches. Contact Terry.  

 Let’s celebrate the Club’s 35
th

 Anniversary. Share ideas with any of the Board. 

 Put a spring in your steps! Start a Walking Group. Contact Linda, B50plus.treasurer@gmail.com 

Announcements 
Beaumont Library Seniors Corner: Tues. May 10, 1-2 p.m. Kim Silverthorne (Therapist) “Bloom 

Where You’re Planted” Register online or call 780-929-2665 

Garage Sale, May 13 and 14 Bring your donations to the Club Mon. to Sat. 9 – 11. Tables are 

available to rent. Contact Tina 780-914-8880 or Terry, 587-988-9598. 

Sponsorship 
The club welcomes corporate and private sponsorship. For more information, please contact 

Linda, B50plus.treasurer@gmail.com  

 

On the Lighter Side 
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